
Minutes of the meeting of Templeton Community Council 

Held in the Templeton Hall, Templeton on 29th  November 2018 

Present: Cllrs Peter Morgan, (Chair), Barbara Priest, Kathrin Williams, Jason Jennings, Mark Simpkins, 
Charles Hughes, Elwyn Morse, plus Mr Burns in an advisory capacity. 

1) Apologies for absence. Apologies received from Cllr Burns. 

 

2) To disclose personal or pecuniary interests in the items listed below. None were declared. 

 

3) To discuss the Hall development project: 

The Clerk had previously circulated the original bill of quantities, and also a version containing the items 

that had been removed for the grant bid. It was resolved to go through the original bill of quantities 

document again to review what could be assigned to a second project and what could be listed as work 

that could be done within the community. 

A long list was then drawn up of potential contractors and the Clerk asked to confirm that they were in the 

Sell2Wales system. 

 

4) Councillors’ reports and matters for next month.  
 

Cllr Priest requested assistance in the tree placement and decoration on 1st December. It was also agreed 

that the bonfire site would be cleared on the same day if possible. 

Date of next meeting: 

This was confirmed as Thursday 20th December, starting at 8.00pm, in the Hall. 
 


